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Hey BACers, 

 

This email is going out to a pretty large group – both fall and winter BACers, as well as potential new swimmers signed 

up for the spring session. 

 

Obviously, we’ve all had to cope with a number of sudden changes over the last few days due to the COVID-19 

pandemic.  We hope that everyone and their family are staying safe.  We’re saddened for our swimmers that missed 

their season-ending opportunities at Speedo Sectionals and NCSA Junior Nationals.  If you’re following the news in the 

swim community you may have heard about mass cancellations across the country, from age group LSC championships 

to the NCAA meets.  So disappointing for those athletes as well. 

 

We wanted to give everyone an update on what we are thinking with regards to the spring session.  You can expect to 

see email updates from us about twice a week going forward, even if there isn’t any new info.  Just want to make sure 

we’re all on the same page. 

 

• There are way too many unknowns at this point to try and say with certainty what our spring session will 

look like.  We DO plan to resume practice when we’re safely able – there are NO set plans to cancel or 

even delay anything at this point. 

• All options for spring are on the table.  We may run our originally scheduled 8-week session, we may 

push things back a week or two, or we may run a shortened session.  If pool access is an issue further 

into the spring, we may run something like a ‘stroke clinic’. 

• We’ve extended the spring registration deadline until Friday, March 20th in recognition of the busy and 

hectic week everyone has had. 

• We would like everyone to register under the presumption of a normal spring session.  However, we will 

NOT process any fees when registration closes.  We just want an idea of overall numbers and numbers 

in each group. 

• Swimmers who register now will NOT be forced to pay spring fees until we have a plan in place and 

actually start practicing.  If we need to alter the plan for the spring session in a way that no longer works 

for your swimmer, you are free to withdraw them for no financial penalty. 
 

It would be foolish to assume that any plan we could formulate right now would still work in 2 weeks.  So, we’ll send 

brief, regular updates to keep you informed.  And feel free to respond if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

BAC has been a significant part of the Wisconsin swimming community for over 20 years, and one of the things we’ve 

always prided ourselves on is our stability as a club.  While we can’t yet say exactly what the coming months look like 

from the perspective of swimming, we’re committed to provide your athletes with a fun, engaging, quality, and SAFE 

practice environment as soon as we’re able to. 

 

Go BAC! 
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